
 

   

 

 

 

 
 

  
 

    
 

             
   

        
  

 
    

      
     

            
       

        
       
        

 
      

   
           

     
         

 
           

          
           

      
 

       

          
 

 
  

 
 
 

   
 

     
 
 
 

      
  

     
   

 
 

Aguila Elementary School District No. 63 
50023 North 514th Avenue 
P. O. Box 218 
Aguila, AZ 85320 

Aguila Elementary School 
August 18, 2021 

Dear Aguila School Families, 

As we begin to move through the 2021 - 2022 school year, we want to communicate 
to you the update regarding the steps we are taking to provide a safe and educational 
environment for your children. Attached to this letter is our 2021 – 2022 Mitigation 
Plan (COVID-19 Safety Plan).  

We, at Aguila Elementary School, are: 
1. Recommending masks for all on the campus. 
2. Hosting multiple vaccination events in the coming weeks to support that 

option for you and the community at-large. Flyers will be posted on the 
website and sent home. Please visit https://www.aguilaschool.org for more 
details. 

3. Requiring masks on the bus according to the CDC guidelines. 
4. Preventing classes from mixing, therefore we will continue eating breakfast in 

the rooms instead of the café, we are also limiting shared belongings.  
5. Continuing to wash/sanitize hands of every student, at least, 5-6 times per 

day. 
6. Continuing to sanitize and disinfect high-touch areas daily and in some 

instances, 2x daily. 
7. Where possible, we will continue to social distance. 

Aguila Elementary also appreciates your support in screening your child(ren) for cold 
and flu symptoms each morning. Please, have your student remain home if they 
display cold or flu symptoms. In such case, please communicate this to the school 
office. We will send any student with cold or flu symptoms home. 

In closing, we thank you for your patience as we navigate this situation. We are 
preparing to provide students with the high-quality education you have come to 
expect from the Aguila Elementary School District. Have a wonderful late summer 
and early fall! 

Warmest Regards, 

Andy Wannemacher, Ed.D. 
Superintendent/Principal 
Aguila Elementary School District #63 

928-685-2222 local telephone 
928-685-2433 facsimile 

https://www.aguilaschool.org
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